
CHARLES 
The exquisite selfishness of your 
motives and the.... The calculated 
vulgarity of the antics. Knowing 
full well the headlines they would  
get

DIANA 
Antics?

CHARLES 
Grandstanding like that... you 
think we couldn't do the too? 
Theatrically hug the wretched and 
dispossessed and cover ourselves in 
glory on the front pages

DIANA 
I doubt it. You barely find it in 
yourselves to hug your own

CHARLES 
I hug who I want. I hug who I 
love...Particularly when they are 
affected by the selfishness of 
others and need cheering up.

DIANA
Who are you referring to?

CHARLES 
Camila.

DIANA
Why would I care about her?

CHARLES 
Because I care about her!..Morning, 
noon and night, I care about 
her!...and you hurt her...and if 
you hurt her..you hurt me...Camila 
is who I want, that is where my 
loyalties lie, that is who my 
priority is
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DIANA 
Not the mother of your children?

CHARLES 
Don't bring the boys into this

DIANA
All right. Not the woman you 
married!

CHARLES
(Yells) I refuse to be blamed any 
longer for this grotesque 
misalliance.... I wash my hands of 
it!

CHARLES
If you have a complaint about not 
being loved or appreciated in this 
marriage. I suggest you take it up 
with people who arranged it.
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